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M Gma i| Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

EF Purchase of AJU

Sam Sanandaji <samsanandaji@yahoo.com> Mon, May 15, 2023 at 9:13 AM

To: "Katy.yaroslavsky@lacity.org" <Katy.yaroslavsky@|lacity.org>, "Dylan.sittig@lacity.org"
<Dylan.sittig@lacity.org>, "Jarrett.thompson@lacity.org" <Jarrett.thompson@|lacity.org>,
"council@babcnc.org" <council@babcnc.org>, "plu@babcnc.org" <plu@babcnc.org>,
"tlongcore@babcnc.org" <tlongcore@babcnc.org>, "ameetkeny@hotmail.com"
<ameetkeny@hotmail.com>

| would like to express my deep concern regarding the potential purchase of
AJU by EF. The AJU campus, which served Rabbinical students from in
inception was a quite and well run organization that did not detract from our
neighborhood, however EF is a for profit multi-national corporation that wants
to increase revenue cost by filling the campus to the brim with students, and
then shuttling in several hundred more each day!

These international students have no local markets, restaurants or
entertainment that is walking distance from the proposed campus, therefore a
massive amount of infrastructure will be brought into the area on a daily
bases to feed them, as well as transport them off campus. The increase in
cars and busses will not only cause a huge bottle neck on the corner of
Casiano and Mullhullad, but will also negatively impact all the school busses
who use this area as a staging ground to pick up and drop off kids from the
neighborhood schools, as well as prevent parents from dropping off or picking
up their children from Stephen Wise Religious Day school.

In addition, they will prevent home owners from being able to use the ONLY
entrance and exit that we have for our community. The two lanes that come
into and leave Casiano are our only access to emergency service, and exit in
case of fire evacuation.

| cant imagine what adding almost two thousand more people including
students, staff and maintenance, which is being proposed by EF would have
done during our last fire evacuation only a few years ago. This is a bad idea,
poorly conceived and will negatively effect our community in many direct and
indirect ways.

Please do not accept EF's claims, read their negative reviews, come to our
neighborhood and see for yourself how their plans will not fit into a
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neighborhood such as this. | beseech you to vote against this request to
expand the number of on campus students and their proposal.

Sincerely,

Sam Sanandaji, DPM

Chief - Division of Podiatric Surgery
Cedars Sinai Medical Center
Certified by the American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery.

The Foot and Ankle Care Center
125 North Robertson Blvd.

Beverly Hills, CA 90211

323-647-FOOT(3668)

http://www.footandanklecarecenter.com
https://g.page/samsanandaji?gm
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